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HB 4152 - relating to wildfires 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
House Bill 4152 requires the Office of Emergency Management to issue grants for wildfire-
fighting equipment and training to Hood River and Multnomah Counties before April 30th, 
2018.  The bill contains a General Fund appropriation of $151,000 to the Office of 
Emergency Management to finance the grants.  The fiscal impact is $151,000, in the 2017-
19 biennium only. 
 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A5 amendment, which changes the grant-making 
agency from the Office of Emergency Management to the Office of the State Fire Marshal. 
 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the -A5 amendment to HB 4152.  (VOTE) 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 4152, as amended by the -A5 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 4152, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 
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